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Dear Brothers and Sisters, 

 

I am delighted to inform you that Mrs. Alexa Ward was legally appointed to the HSA-UWC Board as a 

director on March 28, 2013. The Board also appointed her as a Vice-President of the Church, also 

effective March 28. In addition to these church roles, True Mother recently assigned Alexa to additional 

responsibilities in the WFWPI, working both as Deputy Director of the WFWPI UN office worldwide, 

and as Director of the WFWPI United Nations office here in New York. 

 

Alexa and her husband, Dr. Thomas Ward, are widely known and respected as elders in our church, and 

both have a long and distinguished record of devoted public service. As a Vice-President and Board 

member, Alexa will undertake specialized assignments including assisting me in strengthening the 

strategic connection between HSA-UWC and our major affiliated ministries and organizations, including 

UPF, ACLC, WFWP and others. She will also serve on the new National Council. 

 

Please join me in congratulating and supporting Alexa in these new and important responsibilities. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Dr. Michael Balcomb 

President 


